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David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail75.atl51.rsgsv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 6:16 PM
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New from Yukon 
 

I've posted a new Yukon Update (click here) featuring selected specimens of uncommon 

minerals that can be hard to obtain. These minerals are from the famous phosphate 

occurrences at Rapid Creek, in the Dawson Mining District, Yukon, Canada. The update 

includes gormanite, kulanite, and goyazite, along with lazulite and wardite. Gormanite and 

kulanite were first described from Rapid Creek. All of the specimens in this update are from 

the heyday of specimen discoveries at Rapid Creek in the 1980s and 1990s. 
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Hope you enjoy them!  

My usual reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars, which trade at a good 

(approx 20%) discount these days, if you are thinking in (or used to browsing 

online minerals in) US dollar terms. 

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens. 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Yukon-March-2015.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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